
Wield Annual Parish Council Meeting 
Thursday 31 May 2018 

8.15pm in the Village Hall 
 

Those present:  Alwin Hutchinson (Chair), Catherine Simons, Robert Grande, Bob 
George, Nick Lailey and Jean Frost (Clerk), 
7 members of the public were also present 
 
Apologies – Kate Gibbons, 
 
Before the meeting began the re-appointment of Cllr Alwin Hutchinson as chairman 
was agreed. 
 

1. Minutes of last meeting  
Were signed as a true and accurate record 

 
2. Matters arising 

There were none 
 

3. Councillor appointments 
The following officers were appointed 

• Kate Gibbons - will act as support to the Clerk 
• Robert Grande - will deal with matters relating to footpaths 
• Nick Lailey - will deal with matters relating to roads 
• Bob George - will deal with matters relating to the village defibrillators 
• Catherine Simons - will deal with all matters not designated to another. 
•  

 
4. Finance report 
4.1 The accounts were presented to the meeting; no comments were made. 

Cllr Hutchinson explained that the accounts will be sent for external audit. 
Proposed – Catherine Simmons 
Seconded – Kate Gibbons 
Carried unanimously 

 
5. Any other business 

Cllr Hutchinson thanked all present for their service to the village. 


